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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks: - 94.64% 

Chestnuts: - 96.05% 

Sycamores: - 92.59% 

Redwoods: - 88.84% 

We ask the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about what 

they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

 

Acorns and Oaks:  “This week we learnt about how eggs hatch.  We also 
weighed my shoes, they weighed 17 counting bears!” - Kayla 
 

Chestnuts:  “This week we played hockey - I love playing hockey with my 
friends.  We also had our class photo, which I really enjoyed. “ - Caelan 
 

Sycamores:   “In maths this week I have been learning multiplication 
which was fun.  In English we have been writing about animals that live 
in the rainforests.” - Aaron 
 

Redwoods:  “In maths this week we did measurements.  In English we 
started a diary entry of La Luna, which was great fun.” - Lily C 
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   Diary Dates 

 

Tuesday 17th March—KS1 Multiskills 
 

Wednesday 25th March—Y3/4 
Handball tournament 
 

Friday 27th March – Last day of 
Spring term. 
 

Monday 30th March – Tuesday 14th 
April– Easter Holidays.  
 

Children return to school on 
Wednesday 15th April 

Star learners 

Acorns – Reuben 

Oaks – Hana 

Chestnuts – Nikitia 

Sycamores – Grace B 

Redwoods – Alisha 

 

TT Rock Stars – Charlie F & Ioana 

Attendance - Sycamores 

Playground Award - Freddie 

House Cup — Teign 

Random Act of Kindness – Darsh 

A message from your Academy Head 
 

There have been several cases of head lice reported in school recently which we understand is frustrating for 
parents and children.  Unfortunately, head lice cannot be prevented entirely but if everyone is regularly 

checking and treating their children, we will greatly reduce the spread.  If you are struggling to get rid of head 
lice please seek advice from your pharmacist and let us know so that we can provide support. 

 

We promote the ‘Once a week, take a peek’ campaign: http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/the-facts.html      
 

The latest advice regarding Coronavirus is constantly being updated and is available on our website, Facebook 
page or at the link below;  

https://www.devonnewscentre.info/coronavirus-advice-from-public-health-england  
 

There are a lot of different messages in the media about school closures around the country. At present this is 
not necessary action, should this change we will inform parents immediately. We encourage good levels of 

hygiene at school and remain in contact with Public Health for the most up to date advice.  Please inform us if 
you have returned from one of the affected areas or had direct contact with a person who has a confirmed 

case. If you display any of the symptoms please use the 111 service for further medical advice.  


